Breast Cushion Publicity  

October - Breast Cancer Awareness Month.

Members continue to make Breast Care Cushions for delivery to patients who have undergone breast surgery. 

During October the Rockhampton Club received publicity in the Local Newspaper for the Breast Cushion Project. On average the Club donates 120 cushions each year to the Cancer Fund in Rockhampton who organize delivery to the patients. 

The club receives many thank you letters and donations from very appreciative recipients.  
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